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January 16, 2017 

 

 

Dear Valued Pharmacy Providers: 

 

 

Effective February 1, 2017, Maricopa Health Plan (MHP) will no longer be an AHCCCS health plan.  As a result, The 

University of Arizona Health Plans will no longer be providing management services for Maricopa Health Plan.  All 

MHP members will be transitioned to other AHCCCS health plans effective February 1, 2017.  The majority of these 

members will be transitioning to UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Arizona for their AHCCCS plan (99%). 

However, some members have chosen a different AHCCCS health plan, including: Care1st, Mercy Care Plan, Health 

Net Access, and Health Choice of Arizona. Because of these changes, pharmacy claims for MHP members will no longer 

process through MedImpact as MHP will no longer have members.  

 

Beginning February 1, 2017, please use the following information to process prescriptions for those MHP members who 

were assigned to UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Arizona: 

 Processor:           Optum Rx 

 BIN:                      610494 

 Group:                  ACUAZ 

 PCN:                     9999 

 

Please note that network pharmacies for UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Arizona include Walgreens, Wal-Mart, 

and Fry’s.  If you have any questions regarding members who have transitioned to UnitedHealthcare Community Plan, 

please contact OptumRx at (877)305-8952. 

 

To receive pharmacy information for other AHCCCS health plans, please contact them directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Suzanne Campbell 

Pharmacy Director 
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